4923 1 141017

17" October 2014

Ms. L. Brightwell
5a Greville Place
Camden

London

NwWé 5]P

Dear Laura,
5A GREVILLE PLACE, LONDON NWé 5JP

In accordance with planning condition number five as part of Camden Borough planning reference
2011/4860/P, we confirm that we have been retained by you to provide structural engineering advice
for the proposed works at 5A Greville Place, London NW6 5JP,

Ben Bradshaw BEng CEng MIStructE
Associate
Packman Lucas



